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This year school administrators are asking parents to follow the following procedures before 
school and after school when dropping off and picking up their children. 

• Parents should approach the school by driving north on Tyler and then use the pick 
up/drop off lane in front of the school to let their children in and out of their cars.    

• Parents should then continue north and take a left turn on Valley Road as they leave the 
school.  

• Any parents wishing to park and escort their children in and out of the building should 
use the Wrangler parking lot (A). Please do not use the north parking lot. 

Please use the following procedures when Tyler Avenue is inaccessible 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Parents should approach the school 
by driving east on Valley Road and 
drop off and pick up their children 
on the corner of Valley Road and 
Tyler Avenue. School personnel will 
be available to help direct your 
children to their appropriate places 
before and after school. 

• After dropping your children off 
please exit by turning left on to 
Tyler and leaving the area through 
the Shelter Park subdivision. 

• Any parents wishing to park and 
escort their children in and out of 
the building are asked to park on 
one of the side roads. Please do not 
use the north parking lot.    

Thank you for you help and support!!! 


